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 Hello to my CCD Families! 
 

Welcome Back!! I hope that everyone enjoyed a beautiful 
Christmas and New Years with family and friends.  I also pray 
that you were also able to have a few quiet moments to look 
back at 2022 and see all the blessings received.   
You’ll notice that in February we start to get busy with the 
events that lead up to the Sacraments of Confirmation, 
Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.  If you have a child in 
a Sacramental year, please make sure to check the CCD 
newsletters, CCD website and your emails as I will be giving 
you lots of notices and updates regarding these important 
occasions in your child’s life. 
 

As always, contact me should you have any questions or 
concerns! 
 

God bless you and yours! 
Annie�
  
 

3rd Graders will be serving at the 10am Mass on 
January 29th 

If you have a child in the 3rd grade who would like to participate in 
the Mass, please let me know or have them tell their teacher.  We 
will provide the readings beforehand and will have a practice so 
that the children feel comfortable in their roles.  This is a great way 
to let them see how fun and easy it is to serve!  

 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

January 29th 
3rd Graders will be serving at 
the 10am Mass 
 

February 4th at 9am 
1st Communion 
Parent/Student meeting  
         OR 
February 5th at 1pm 
1st Communion 
Parent/Student meeting  
 

February 8th  
Last Night of 2nd Year 
Confirmation 
 

February 10th at 6pm 
Confirmation Rehearsal: 
Candidates & Sponsors 
MANDATORY 
 

February 11th at 10am 
Sacrament of Confirmation 
Mass 
 

February 17th-20th 
President’s Day Weekend: 
No Sunday CCD Sessions 
 

February 22nd 
Ash Wednesday – 
Wednesday Classes are to 
attend this Mass and must 
check in with their teachers 
to get attendance noted. 
 

February 26th at 10am 
4th Graders will be serving at 
the 10am Mass 
  

Service Hours 
Opportunities… 

 

Filhós Helpers 
January 15th 
1am to 5am & 5am to 8am        
Service hours are doubled for this event! 
 

Sign-ups are available online on 
the CCD tab of the Holy Rosary 
Church website. 


